
We need to support small business, especially in this crisis. Small businesses, including restaurants, gyms, salon shops, every 
small business I have been to, is complying with social distancing and keeping their establishment clean and sanitized. 

Employers are affected, as well as their employees. The tyrannical dictatorship of Governor Brown is inexcusable and needs to be 
stopped. 


